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BULLETIN 
 
 

 

January 18, 2023 

 

 

RE: CATLIN SPECIALTY INSURANCE COMPANY 

 

 

Catlin Specialty Insurance Company has been removed from ELANY’s list of E&S Insurers effective January 

18, 2023, as the company no longer meets the minimum standards for excess line eligibility in New York. No 

new or renewal transactions with an effective date on or after January 18, 2023, will be processed. However, 

endorsements and stamp only transactions on policies previously stamped by ELANY will be processed.   

 

Should you have any questions regarding the content of this bulletin, please direct them to Alex Sarfo at 

asarfo@elany.org or (646) 292-5572. 
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